
 
Northburn Primary School 

TEL:  01670 739111 
4th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We will once again run a Mini-Rugby Club with Cramlington Rockets. Mini-Rugby is a game designed to 
introduce young children to rugby using non-contact, fun games and activities. 
 
This will start on Tuesday 11th September during lunchtime with Steve Beattie from Cramlington Rockets. 
The club will run for 10 weeks and will cost £1.50 per session (£15.00 for the ten weeks). 
 
Dates of club: 11th, 18th, 25th September, 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd Oct, 6th, 13th, 20th Nov 2018 
 
Children will wear their outdoor PE kit and have their waterbottle. 
 
Please return the reply slip below along with payment if your child wishes to join this club. 
 
Thank You 
Mr Aird 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Mini-Rugby 
 
My Child……………………………………………………………Class……………………………………. 
 
Wishes to attend Mini-Rugby during lunchtimes for ten weeks and I enclose payment of £15.00. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 


